
FIPS 201 Evaluation Program  
Fee Schedule  

 
In accordance with the Notice ME-2007-N01 - Change in Fee Structure for FIPS 201 Product/Service 
Evaluations, published in the Federal Register on February 2, 2007, GSA will no longer fund product/service 
evaluations as of April 3, 2007.  
 
For product/service applications that begin on or after April 3, 2007, fees for evaluations will be borne on a 
cost-reimbursable basis by the Supplier. Please contact an Approved Lab (located at 
http://fips201ep.cio.gov/labs.php) to learn about the fees being charged by the Lab for a particular product 
or service category.  
 

http://fips201ep.cio.gov/labs.php

